    Connecticut WIC Program Retailer Bulletin                                               September 2017
The enclosed Connecticut WIC Approved Food Guides are effective October 1, 2017-September 30, 2018. 
Please be sure to keep a copy at every cash register.  
The following new products and package size changes have been added:  

· Allowance of 12 ounce packages of cereal 
· Allowance of 8 ounce packages of tofu 
· Added varieties of Beech-Nut fruit mixtures and vegetable mixtures
· New Brands of Whole Wheat Pasta, Cereal, Juices, and Tofu
Hot Cereal Minimum Inventory Requirement
Hot Cereal is no longer required for minimum inventory. 
Changed your email address or sold your store? 
Send any new information to ctwic@ct.gov.

Please review this bulletin with all staff handling WIC transactions. Initial below and keep in your WIC folder. 
Initial here:

_________________ Owner    ________________ Manager ________________ Asst.  Manager _____________ Staff 

When you have questions or concerns, please contact the State WIC Office via email at ctwic@ct.gov, 1-800-741-2142, 860-509-8084, www.ct.gov/dph/wic.
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

